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World brings together a collection of studies that closely explore aspects of
culture and history of Celtic-speaking nations. Non-narrative sources and crossdisciplinary approaches shed new light on traditional questions concerning
commemoration,sources of political authority, and the nature of religious
identity. Leading scholars and early-career researchers bring to bear hermeneutics
from studies of religion and literary criticism alongside more traditional
philological and historical methodologies. All the studies in this book bring to
their particular tasks an acknowledgement of the importance of religion in the
worldview of antiquity and the Middle Ages. Their approaches reflect a critical
turn in Celtic studies that has proved immensely productive across the last two
decades.
High Dartmoor, Land and People Eric Hemery 1983 This book about England's last
great wilderness, as it is often called, is a systematic topographical and
historical survey of Dartmoor by watersheds, and the first to deal comprehensively
with the region since the celebrated guide of 1908 by William Crossing. Every
river country has its map showing courses and names of even the smallest tributary
streams. Helpful features are the glossary of terms, in which an explanation is
given of every type of feature described in the text, and the illustrated note on
the physical pattern of the valleys, which makes clear that, far from being an
expanse of moorland conceived in a haphazard fit by nature, Dartmoor is possessed
of a physical symmetry. Never before has the Moor been meticulously recorded in
word and picture.
Eden's Spell Heather Graham 2013-04-23 How long will Katrina be able to fight off
love when a dark stranger learns all of her innermost fantasies? Katrina Denver’s
life changes when she gets mixed up in a top-secret, classified Navy project led
by the ruggedly handsome Mike Taylor. The project involves a drug that causes
people to live out their deepest fantasies and Mike is responsible for testing the
drug’s effect on wildlife. When Katrina is inadvertently exposed to the potent
drug, it’s only a matter of time before Mike becomes the object of her most secret
desires . . . This ebook features an illustrated biography of Heather Graham
including rare photos from the author’s personal collection.
The Future Inheritance of Land in the Pauline Epistles Miguel G. Echevarria Jr.
2019-01-25 The Apostle Paul's vision of eternity is centered on the inheritance
theme. Although Paul rarely unpacks this concept, he employs the inheritance in a
manner that encompasses the hope of a renewed cosmos promised to Abraham and his
descendants. Thus, the apostle does not redefine a theme grounded in the Old
Testament and Second Temple literature--as if it now referred to heaven or some
other spiritualized existence. He expects what every pious Jew expected--the

Remembering Biblical Figures in the Late Persian and Early Hellenistic Periods
Diana V. Edelman 2013-08-29 The book examines the range of associations and
symbolic values evoked by twenty-one biblical figures when viewed across the range
of biblical books that eventually formed an authoritative collection for the
emergent Jewish community. The figures are grouped under ancestors and founders,
kings, female characters, and prophets. The introduction and the concluding essay
deal more specifically with theoretical and methodological issues that arise from
analysing theHebrew Bible in the framework of memory studies. By viewing these
biblical figures as sites of group memory for members of the ancient religious
community of Israel, one better understands how thestories contained in the texts
perpetuate selected memories deemed central for on-going group identity and values
and how the characters involved in those memories create sometimes limited and
sometimes complex networks of associations that aid in creating and reinforcing
shared memories.
The Politics of War Memory and Commemoration T.G. Ashplant 2013-01-11 War memory
and commemoration have had increasingly high profiles in public and academic
debates in recent years. This volume examines some of the social changes which
have led to this development, among them the passing of the two World Wars from
survivor into cultural memory. Focusing on the politics of war memory and
commemoration, the book illuminates the struggle to install particular memories at
the centre of a cultural world, and offers an extensive argument about how the
politics of commemoration practices should be understood.
Lands of Memory Robert Graziani-Levy 1991
How To Teach The Bible David Bergsland 2012-09-03 Often men and women get involved
in teaching a Bible study without any real guidance on how to do it. It is a
serious skill and a dangerous path if you are not called. However, even if you are
not specifically called, the Lord can protect and enable you to do it as it should
be done by a true Christian. This little booklet shares tips and techniques
learned in over 38 years of teaching the Bible Learn to teach the bible with the
power to transform lives This book has tips and techniques from a man who has been
focused on teaching scripture for almost 40 years. This is not some wimpy guide,
but practical instuction on how to allow the Holy Spirit to transform your Bible
study into a tool to help your students grow spiritually beyond what they ever
expected. These techniques will change lives [including yours as the teacher].
An Illustrated History of the Holy Bible John Kitto 1872
Prophecy, Fate and Memory in the Early Medieval Celtic World Professor Jonathan
Wooding 2020-03-02 Prophecy, Fate and Memory in the Early and Medieval Celtic
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tangible fulfillment of the promise, when at last God's people will dwell in a
land where they will experience rest under the rule of Messiah. What Paul
clarifies is that those who are "in Christ" are the beneficiaries of the
inheritance. Although believers do not currently possess what has been promised to
them, they have the hope that the Spirit will lead them on a new exodus through
the wilderness of the present sinful age until they inherit the coming world.
MUSIC AND DEEP MEMORY Bryan Carr and Richard Dumbrill
A Global History of Literature and the Environment John Parham 2016-12-01 In A
Global History of Literature and the Environment, an international group of
scholars illustrate the immense riches of environmental writing from the earliest
literary periods down to the present. It addresses ancient writings about
human/animal/plant relations from India, classical Greece, Chinese and Japanese
literature, the Maya Popol Vuh, Islamic texts, medieval European works,
eighteenth-century and Romantic ecologies, colonial/postcolonial environmental
interrelations, responses to industrialization, and the emerging literatures of
the world in the present Anthropocene moment. Essays range from Trinidad to New
Zealand, Estonia to Brazil. Discussion of these texts indicates a variety of ways
environmental criticism can fruitfully engage literary works and cultures from
every continent and every historical period. This is a uniquely varied and rich
international history of environmental writing from ancient Mesopotamian and Asian
works to the present. It provides a compelling account of a topic that is crucial
to twenty-first-century global literary studies.
Eden's Shadow Jenna Ryan 2012-02-15 KISSES AND CURSES MADE FOR BEWITCHING
BEDFELLOWS Like a specter, Detective Armand LaMorte moved with the shadows,
stealthy and secretive, and was an expert tracker. Crescent City criminals didn't
have a chance when he was on their trail—and no woman had a chance of resisting
his native-born allure…. Eden Bennett was no exception. In her darkest hours,
Armand offered her strength and safety while a decades-old mystery threatened to
destroy what was left of her family. Ensconced in Armand's cloak of security, she
knew no danger. But a killer was closing in…on them both.
Sociological Thought Nahla Abdo 1998-10-28 Sociological Thought: Beyond
Eurocentric Theory is designed to provide students of sociology with an
alternative vision of social theory. In an exciting and original introduction to
the book, Abdo provides an innovative critique of the Eurocentric and maleoriented nature of conventional sociological textbooks, and provides us with a new
approach to understanding the field. The horizons of social theory are expanded by
the inclusion of a chapter by Rosa Luxemburg and a chapter by the fourteenth
century Arab/North African scholar Ibn Khaldun.
Verses to the Memory of the Late Richard Reynolds ; The World Before the Flood
James Montgomery 1978
Memory Rose into Threshold Speech Paul Celan 2020-11-24 Memory Rose into Threshold
Speech gathers the poet Paul Celan's first four books, written between 1952 and
1963, which established his reputation as the major post-World War II Germanlanguage poet. Celan, a Bukovinian Jew who lived through the Holocaust, created
work that displays both great lyric power and an uncanny ability to pinpoint
totalitarian cultural and political tendencies. His quest, however, is not only
reflective: there is in Celan's writing a profound need and desire to create a
new, inhabitable world and a new language for it. In Memory Rose into Threshold
Speech, Celan’s reader witnesses his poetry, which starts lush with surrealistic
imagery, become gradually pared down; its syntax tightens and his trademark
neologisms and word formations increase toward a polysemic language of great
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accuracy that tries, in the poet's own words, "to measure the area of the given
and the possible." Translated by the prize-winning poet and translator Pierre
Joris, this bilingual edition follows the 2014 publication of Breathturn into
Timestead, Celan's collected later poetry. All nine volumes of Celan's poetry are
now available in Joris's carefully crafted translations, accompanied here by a new
introduction and extensive commentary. The four volumes in this edition show the
flowering of one of the major literary figures of the last century. This volume
collects Celan’s first four books: Mohn und Gedächtnis (Poppy and Memory), Von
Schwelle zu Schwelle (Threshold to Threshold), Sprachgitter (Speechgrille), and
Die Niemandsrose (NoOnesRose).
Memory Lands Christine M. DeLucia 2018-01-09 Noted historian Christine DeLucia
offers a major reconsideration of the violent seventeenth-century conflict in
northeastern America known as King Philip’s War, providing an alternative to
Pilgrim-centric narratives that have conventionally dominated the histories of
colonial New England. DeLucia grounds her study of one of the most devastating
conflicts between Native Americans and European settlers in early America in five
specific places that were directly affected by the crisis, spanning the Northeast
as well as the Atlantic world. She examines the war’s effects on the everyday
lives and collective mentalities of the region’s diverse Native and Euro-American
communities over the course of several centuries, focusing on persistent struggles
over land and water, sovereignty, resistance, cultural memory, and intercultural
interactions. An enlightening work that draws from oral traditions, archival
traces, material and visual culture, archaeology, literature, and environmental
studies, this study reassesses the nature and enduring legacies of a watershed
historical event.
Fabricating Lureland Julia Winckler 2021-12-06 Through the analysis of surviving
archival traces, this book constructs a history of the imagination and memory of
the town of Peacehaven. Built as a speculative development atop iconic chalk
cliffs on the Sussex Coast and marketed as a garden city by the sea, the estate
quickly attracted adverse publicity. Influential voices such as the Bloomsbury
group’s Virginia and Leonard Woolf, architect and writer Clough Williams-Ellis and
the Campaign for the Protection of Rural England soon began to criticise it as a
blot on the rolling, pastoral downland. Instead of reading and appraising
Peacehaven’s story in a polarized way, this book breaks new ground by critically
interpreting visual representations and commissioned photographs of the Estate and
re-evaluating propositions from its inception, which aspired to secure improved
public health and home ownership in direct response to the negative impact of
industrialization and WWI. Focusing on the interwar period and tracing mutating
agendas, the book investigates contested marketing and construction narratives
through Histoire Croisée methodology and its intercrossings with memory and the
imagination. By combining visual and creative research methods with oral history,
multi-layered narratives of place come into focus. The study tracks the visual
programme of the developer’s in-house magazine, Peacehaven Post, alongside
previously underexplored blueprints, photographs, postcards and promotional
guidebooks, and considers the garden city narrative as a form of social Utopia.
Garden city ideals are once again evoked in debates as a potential solution to the
ongoing national housing shortage, giving this research additional urgency as new
large-scale redevelopment erases many of the few and fast disappearing original
landmarks.
Promised Lands David M. Wrobel 2002 Whether seen as a land of opportunity or as
paradise lost, the American West took shape in the nation's imagination with the
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help of those who wrote about it; but two groups who did much to shape that
perception are often overlooked today. Promoters trying to lure settlers and
investors to the West insisted that the frontier had already been tamed-that the
only frontiers remaining were those of opportunity. Through posters, pamphlets,
newspaper articles, and other printed pieces, these boosters literally imagined
places into existence by depicting backwater areas as settled, culturally
developed regions where newcomers would find none of the hardships associated with
frontier life. Quick on their heels, some of the West's original settlers had
begun publishing their reminiscences in books and periodicals and banding together
in pioneer societies to sustain their conception of frontier heritage. Their
selective memory focused on the savage wilderness they had tamed, exaggerating the
past every bit as much as promoters exaggerated the present. Although they are
generally seen today as unscrupulous charlatans and tellers of tall tales, David
Wrobel reveals that these promoters and reminiscers were more significant than
their detractors have suggested. By exploring the vast literature produced by
these individuals from the end of the Civil War through the 1920s, he clarifies
the pivotal impact of their works on our vision of both the historic and mythic
West. In examining their role in forging both sense of place within the West and
the nation's sense of the West as a place, Wrobel shows that these works were
vital to the process of identity formation among westerners themselves and to the
construction of a "West" in the national imagination. Wrobel also sheds light on
the often elitist, sometimes racist legacies of both groups through their
characterizations of Native Americans, African Americans, Mexican Americans, and
Asian Americans. In the era Wrobel examines, promoters painted the future of each
western place as if it were already present, while the old-timers preserved the
past as if it were still present. But, as he also demonstrates, that West has not
really changed much: promoters still tout its promise, while old-timers still try
to preserve their selective memories. Even relatively recent western residents
still tap into the region's mythic pioneer heritage as they form their attachments
to place. Promised Lands shows us that the West may well move into the twentyfirst century, but our images of it are forever rooted in the nineteenth.
Woman in Sacred Song Eva Munson Smith 1888
Land and Spirit in Native America Joy Porter 2012 This book accurately depicts
Native American approaches to land and spirituality through an interdisciplinary
examination of Indian philosophy, history, and literature. * Includes
illustrations by the Iroquois artist John Fadden that complement the text
Current Opinion 1889
The Land Before Her Annette Kolodny 2014-07-01 To discover how women constructed
their own mythology of the West, Kolodny examines the evidence of three
generations of women's writing about the frontier. She finds that, although the
American frontiersman imagined the wilderness as virgin land, an unspoiled Eve to
be taken, the pioneer woman at his side dreamed more modestly of a garden to be
cultivated. Both intellectual and cultural history, this volume continues
Kolodny's study of frontier mythology begun in The Lay of the Land.
The Training Place of Mankind David Bergsland 2013-01-30 End the confusion! God's
people have been sold a bill of goods. If you think about it at all, evolution
could not be true. If this young earth is really billions of years old, then God
is a liar. You know that isn't true. This book tells the tale of God's creation
lovingly, by a man who only recently came to his senses. It had been obvious when
he visited the Grand Canyon that this hadn't happened over countless millennia. It
had happened quickly with a massive flood of water. God made man. We didn't come
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from apes. The first two chapters of Genesis make excellent scientific sense when
you understand how God did it and why He did it in the order it was done. It's
amazing how clear it is when a believer explains how it works. Join David on a
glorious trip through the 7,000 years of creation. Yes, there is only one
millennium left for this one. Then this training place is dissolved in fire and
replaced with what we commonly call heaven. God calls it a new creation. Rejoice
in the glory of what He has done for us!
Early Dawn Catherine Anderson 2009-12-29 New York Times bestselling author
Catherine Anderson lights up the Old West with a tale of love, danger, and
redemption featuring the ancestors of her beloved Coulter family. After breaking
off their engagement, Eden Paxton's fiance spreads so many rumors about her that
she is forced to leave San Francisco. Her pride bruised, an angry Eden heads for
the wilds of Colorado to live with her half brothers. But murderous outlaws cut
the trip short when they kidnap her, intending to sell her across the Mexican
border. Ever since a gang murdered his wife, Matthew Coulter cannot see a woman
being mistreated without vowing to rescue her—and exacting vengeance against the
evildoers. So when he spots Eden with the ruffians, Matthew takes fierce, focused
action to save her. As Eden and Matthew run for their lives, she recognizes a kind
heart beneath Matthew's rugged exterior. But she wonders which will win out: his
obsession with revenge—or their growing passion for each other.
The Lady of Dardale and Other Poems Horace Eaton Walker 1886
Memory and the City in Ancient Israel Diana V. Edelman 2014-10-31 Ancient cities
served as the actual, worldly landscape populated by “material” sites of memory.
Some of these sites were personal and others were directly and intentionally
involved in the shaping of a collective social memory, such as palaces, temples,
inscriptions, walls, and gates. Many cities were also sites of social memory in a
very different way. Like Babylon, Nineveh, or Jerusalem, they served as ciphers
that activated and communicated various mnemonic worlds as they integrated
multiple images, remembered events, and provided a variety of meanings in diverse
ancient communities. Memory and the City in Ancient Israel contributes to the
study of social memory in ancient Israel in the late Persian and early Hellenistic
periods by exploring “the city,” both urban spaces and urban centers. It opens
with a study that compares basic conceptualizing tendencies of cities in
Mesopotamia with their counterparts in ancient Israel. Its essays then explore
memories of gates, domestic spaces, threshing floors, palaces, city gardens and
parks, natural and “domesticated” water in urban settings, cisterns, and wells.
Finally, the studies turn to particular cities of memory in ancient Israel:
Jerusalem, Samaria, Shechem, Mizpah, Tyre, Nineveh, and Babylon. The volume, which
emerged from meetings of the European Association of Biblical Studies, includes
the work of Stéphanie Anthonioz, Yairah Amit, Ehud Ben Zvi, KÃ¥re Berge, Diana
Edelman, Hadi Ghantous, Anne Katrine Gudme, Philippe Guillaume, Russell Hobson,
Steven W. Holloway, Francis Landy, Daniel Pioske, Ulrike Sals, Carla Sulzbach,
Karolien Vermeulen, and Carey Walsh.
Arctic Archives Susi K. Frank 2019-10-31 This pioneering volume explores the
Arctic as an important and highly endangered archive of knowledge about natural as
well as human history of the anthropocene. Focusing on the Arctic as an archive
means to investigate it not only as a place of human history and memory - of
Arctic exploring, 'conquering' and colonizing -, but to take into account also the
specific environmental conditions of the circumpolar region: ice and permafrost.
These have allowed a huge natural archive to emerge, offering rich sources for
natural scientists and historians alike. Examining the debate on the notion of
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('natural') archive, the cultural semantics and historicity of the meaning of
concepts like 'warm', 'cold', 'freezing' and 'melting' as well as various works of
literature, art and science on Arctic topics, this volume brings together literary
scholars, historians of knowledge and philosophy, art historians, media theorists
and archivologists.
Votes & Proceedings New South Wales. Parliament. Legislative Council 1893
Performing Memories Gabriele Biotti 2021-04-26 What is memory today? How can it be
approached? Why does the contemporary world seem to be more and more haunted by
different types of memories still asking for elaboration? Which artistic
experiences have explored and defined memory in meaningful ways? How do
technologies and the media have changed it? These are just some of the questions
developed in this collection of essays analysing memory and memory shapes, which
explores the different ways in which past time and its elaboration have been, and
still are, elaborated, discussed, written or filmed, and contested, but also
shared. By gathering together scholars from different fields of investigation,
this book explores the cultural, social and artistic tensions in representing the
past and the present, in understanding our legacies, and in approaching historical
time and experience. Through the analysis of different representations of memory,
and the investigation of literature, anthropology, myth and storytelling, a space
of theories and discourses about the symbolic and cultural spaces of memory
representation is developed.
History and Memory 1994
The Living Age 1894
Alzheimer’s Disease in Contemporary U.S. Fiction Cristina Garrigós 2021-07-29 This
volume seeks to bring readers to a deeper understanding of contemporary cultural
and social configurations of Alzheimer’s disease by analyzing 21st-century U.S.
novels in which the disease plays a key narrative role. Via analysis of selected
works, Garrigós considers how the erasure of memory in a person with Alzheimer’s
affects our idea of the identity of that person and their sense of belonging to a
group. Starting out from three different types of memory (individual, social and
cultural), the study focuses on the narrative strategies that authors use to
configure how the disease is perceived and represented. This study is significant
not only because of what the texts reveal about those with Alzheimer’s, but also
for what they say about us - about the authors and readers who are producing and
consuming these texts, about how we see this disease, and what our attitudes to it
say about contemporary U.S. society.
The Blackwell Companion to the Bible in English Literature Rebecca Lemon
2010-03-25 This Companion explores the Bible's role and influence on individual
writers, whilst tracing the key developments of Biblical themes and literary
theory through the ages. An ambitious overview of the Bible's impact on English
literature – as arguably the most powerful work of literature in history – from
the medieval period through to the twentieth-century Includes introductory
sections to each period giving background information about the Bible as a source
text in English literature, and placing writers in their historical context Draws
on examples from medieval, early-modern, eighteenth-century and Romantic,
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Victorian, and Modernist literature Includes many 'secular' or 'anti-clerical'
writers alongside their 'Christian' contemporaries, revealing how the Bible's text
shifts and changes in the writing of each author who reads and studies it
Ruskin: "Praeterita". Outlines of scenes and thoughts, perhaps worthy of memory,
in my past life John Ruskin 1856
Parliamentary Debates New Zealand. Parliament 1898
The Land We Love 1868
Memories of Eden Violette Shamash 2008 As a privileged young woman growing up with
her extended family in Baghdad, Violette Shamash relives the excitement of a
vibrant society coming to terms with daily life, first under Ottoman, then
British, and finally pro-Nazi rule, which ended in disaster for the Jews of Iraq.
The Design of The Waste Land Burton Blistein 2008 "The Design of "The Waste Land"
offers a detailed, comprehensive explanation of T. S. Eliot's enigmatic poem. It
relates The Waste Land to earlier and later poems by Eliot, demonstrating that the
major poems describe a continuous spiritual odyssey or quest undertaken by the
same individual, initiated by the moment of ecstasy in the Hyacinth garden."
"Blistein's analysis of Eliot's sources reveals that the protagonist's glimpse of
"the heart of light" is equivalent to drinking from the Grail, or communing with
God. The incarnate deity momentarily transforms the Hyacinth garden into the
likeness of the Edenic paradise. With the inevitable passing of the moment of
communion, the protagonist in effect is expelled from the paradisiacal garden as
mankind was from Eden. By contrast, the familiar world appears to him a wasteland.
The protagonist seeks to drink again from the divine Source and return again to
the garden as it was when transfigured by the divine presence. His is a quest for
grail and homeland."--BOOK JACKET.
Sites of Jewish Memory Glenda Abramson 2018-10-24 This book brings together a
collection of 16 essays, first published in the Journal of Modern Jewish Studies,
that explore Jewish communities in North Africa, Turkey and Iraq. The discussions
are located primarily in the 20th century but essays also examine the Jewish
community in 16th-century Istanbul, and in early modern Morocco. Topics include
traumatic departures of communities from countries of centuries-old Jewish
residence, and relocations; pilgrimages to holy sites by Mizrahi Jews in Israel;
resonances of Shabbetai Zevi in Turkey and Morocco; "otherness" and the nature of
homeland; the Sephardi culinary heritage as realised in the cookbooks of Claudia
Roden; sites of memory, such as Kuzguncuk in Turkey; and a controversial view of
the exclusions and erasures that Arabized Jews have undergone. In this unique
collection a major, but not exclusive, theme is that of the instability of memory,
and the attempt to understand the interactions between memory and history as Jews
recount their experiences of living in, and often leaving, their past homelands.
This book was originally published as a special issue of the Journal of Modern
Jewish Studies.
Monuments and Memory, Made and Unmade Robert S. Nelson 2003 Examining how
monuments preserve memory, these essays demonstrate how phenomena as diverse as
ancient drum towers in China and ritual whale killings in the Pacific Northwest
serve to represent and negotiate time.
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